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Te KKura Maori o Nga Tapuwae

Téna koutou e nga matua,

Our Kura has been invited to participate in this year's Auckland Philharmonia Orchestra
DISCOVERY concert which is happening at the Auckland Town Hall next Wednesday
31st May. Our Mana Kuratahi Kapa Haka group will be the supporting act for our very
own Soloist from Whare Ako 11 - Te Rangatira Pi Tipoki-Maihi.
https://www.apo.co.nz/community-education/schools/discovery-concert/

The performing group will be departing the Kura at 9am to prepare for the concert which
begins at 11.30am and following not far behind will be the rest of our Kura to depart at
10.30am to watch the show.

There is no cost for this event, but we ask whanau to ensure their child is prepared with
the correct uniform, comfortable shoes as well as a substantial kai for kai iti as it will be a
very long and we won't be able to eat the school cooked lunch until we return. We wil
arrive back at the Kura no later than 2pm so the normal after school routines can
continue.

Please endeavour to have this permission slip returned to the Kura no later than Monday
29t May. If you have any queries regarding this trip please contact Ma Chapman via
DDI; 09 5516164

ho ora mai,

TR
U,
Olivia Chapman
Associate Principal

AUCKLAND PHILHARMONIA ORCHESTRA DISCOVERY CONCERT

| do give permission for to attend the Discovery
concert happening at Auckland town hall on Wednesday 31t of May and will ensure my
child is well prepared with the correct uniform and decent kai.

O In case of an emergency you can contact me on

Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




